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WASHINGTON, Sep 10, 2010 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- The Washington Post Company (NYSE: WPO) announced that the Kaplan Higher Education
division of Kaplan, Inc., yesterday filed comments in response to the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking by the U.S. Department of Education on its
proposed "gainful employment" regulations affecting for-profit colleges.

This document may be viewed on The Washington Post Company's website, www.washpostco.com.
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